
September 2022

Live Oak County 4-H 

What's New?

The 4-H year will start September 1st
for 2022-2023. 

Don't forget to re-enroll if you are a
volunteer or 4-H member. Go to
v2.4honline.com to enroll. 

The fee for the year is $25 for 4-H
members and $10 for volunteers.
You must be enrolled to participate
in any 4-H activities.

We look forward to having an
awesome year with you in it! 

Community Service Project
Anyone that needs a community service for their record book or would like to help, we have started a
county wide community drive. 

Any soda tabs you have please bring them to the Live Oak Extension Office Monday-Friday, 8-5! We
are donating them to the Ronald McDonald House to help pay for some of the kids. 

Please share this info with friends and family! We would love to help as many kids as possible!

Coming up!



Future Dates
8.31 Consumer

Decision Making
Workshop 5PM



9.1 - 4-H Year Starts



9.5 Office Closed 



9.6 - Sewing 6-8



9.8 - Food Challenge

Practice 5PM



9.10 County Steer
Validation 



9.12 Commissioner
Court with 4-H kids



9.13 Sewing 6-8



9.15 Food Challenge

Practice 5PM



9.20 Sewing 6-8



9.22 Food Challenge
Practice 5PM



9.27 Sewing 6-8

The members of Texas A&M AgriLife will provide equal opportunities in programs and
activities, education, and employment to all persons regardless of race, color, sex, religion,

national origin, age, disability, genetic information, veteran status, sexual orientation, gender
identity, or any other classification protected by federal, state, or local law and will strive to

achieve full and equal employment opportunity throughout Texas A&M AgriLife.

Coming Up!

4-H Meetings

9/11 - Longhorn 4-H @ Methodist Church (New Location) - 5 PM
9/12 - Three Rivers @ Lutheran Church - 7 PM 
9/13 - Shooting Sports @ LOC Fairgrounds - 6:30 PM
9/14 - Kuntry Kids @ Swinny Switch Fire Department - 6 PM
9/18 - George West @ Beefmaster Building (New Location) - 6 PM

Updates

Commissioner Court will be an opportunity for kids to come and tell
their 4-H story and success they have this year. We invite you to come
and report! 

NEW this year, Clover kids can participate at the County Food Show
and Food Challenge contest October 1st! This will be any kid ranging
from Kinder to 2nd grade! Email grace.marshall@ag.tamu.edu for
questions! 

Parent FYI's

We still have pecans for sale if you are interested in buying any!

The office will be closed September 5th for Labor Day. 

Food Challenge practice will be every Thursday to prep for the
competition in the Fall!

If you participated in a District competition in the 2021-2022 year,
and did not attend the Awards Banquet, please pick it up at the
Extension Office.

Thank you for everyone that helped at the Awards Banquet this year!
You helped make it successful! 


